
 

August 27, 2024 

Hello again to the wonderful St. Andrew’s family. 

As summer draws nearer to its close, we remember our seasonal festivities, vacations 

and fellowship that we have experienced these last few months. We have certainly 

been blessed by the many miracles of God’s nature around us. 

I have been extremely glorified with the Holy Spirit within me in my time with the 

congregation. I am feeling more connected to everyone I talk to, as we share the 

worship of our Lord and Saviour. 

There seems to be growth among us as we spend time in fellowship together. We’ve 

shared thoughts on how we can be positive disciples and shepherds of the Word and 

life of Jesus Christ, and what he expects from us day by day. There is a feeling of 

family and companionship in our Christian journey together.  

We need to remember to keep those in our prayers who are suffering with illness, loss, 

depression and loneliness. We need to pray for the strength of our community and all 

those who are part of it.  

I am sending warmth and comfort to you all, and I truly hope your life is enveloped with 

the comfort and care of our Father, Son and Holy Spirit. 

 

Carol Merrill 

Worship Leader 

 
John 8:12 Again Jesus spoke to them, saying, “I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will 

not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.” 


